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26th October 1926.

Dear Sir, C 78648
The High Commissioner asks me to 

acknowledge and thank you for your letter of the 25th 

instant, in which you are kind enough to convey the 

invitation of your Committee to the Canadian Prime 

Minister and his party during his stay in this country, 

to the Honorary Membership of the Arts Club.

I am forwarding a copy of your letter 

to the Prime Minister’s Secretary, and asking him to 

reply to you direct.

Yours faithfully,

(Signed ) ELSIE M. FOX.

The Secretary,
Arts Club,

40, Dover Street, 
London, W. 1,
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